
  

  

  

  
Fatal Road Traffic Accident on 5 
June 2016 
  
Scope: Crossrail East 
  
Ref: WWA1601 
  
Date: 6 June 2016 
  
Location: A267 Southbound 
  
Contact: timothy.moore@networkrail.co.uk 

  
  

   

  
Overview 
  
At around 09:00 on 5 June 2016 a Road Traffic 
Accident (RTA) occurred on the A267, 
approximately 20 miles South bound towards 
Eastbourne. The accident involved two members 
of a team working for a sub-contractor to Balfour 
Beatty working on the Crossrail East programme. 
  
It has been established that they had worked a 10 
hour shift on Saturday night at Abbey Wood and 
were returning home when the accident occurred. 
  
The driver of the vehicle is largely unharmed, 
however the passenger was killed. The cause of 
the accident at this stage is unknown.  

  This event is under investigation by Balfour Beatty 
with full support from Network Rail.  
 
Once the investigation has been completed, further 
lessons learned will be shared. 
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of Safety Bulletins 

  
 

  

 

 

     

 

https://s5.newzapp.co.uk/t/gtl_4.aspx?LID=MTEwMzYxMDcsOTg2MDk3Njg3LDE0

